
  

 
 

 

Moose meat wasted near 
Jackson Lake, Whitehorse 

 
 

 
 
 

On November 10, 2014, Conservation Officers recovered this left front 
moose quarter, ribs and neck from the bush near Jackson Lake. While 
a portion of the meat had been scavenged by wildlife, over 40 lbs was 
recovered by the officers. 
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for any information about 
this incident. 
 
Please call the TIPP line at any time or contact us online at 
www.env.gov.yk.ca/tipp 
 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 

 

INFORMATION WANTED 

 


